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February 2018  

 

Dear Reception Parent/s 

 

“Funky Movers” 
 

We have arranged for Commutual to run this Funky Movers after-

school class for our Reception children.  Commutual will run this 

class free of charge. 

 

The class will start on Tuesday 20th February at 3:15 and will finish 

at 4:00 p.m. and will take place in the Early Years base. 

 

We would encourage all children to take part and join in the FUN! 

 

Please complete and return the attached reply slip as soon as 

possible. 

              
 

Name of child:        Class: Reception 

Funky Movers 

 

I would like my child to take part in this after-school club. 

 

He/she will be collected at 4:00 p.m. 

 

Signed         Parent/Carer 
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